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Numurkah Levee Works - Update
The first section of the Numurkah levee is now complete, with final gravel works finished. 

The walking track is once again open and available for the community to enjoy.

Residents are reminded to remain cautious, as works are still continuing near the Moira 

Shire Council depot. Please follow all safety signage and observe any temporary closures 

in the area.

Approximately 5,000 cubic metres of treated topsoil were used in constructing this first 

section near the wetlands.

Works on the Kinnairds Road section of the earthen levee are nearing completion. Once 

this stage is finished, construction of the concrete levee structure in the same area will 

commence.

Stage B works are scheduled from 6 June to 30 July 2025 and will focus on the section 

between the railway line and Station Street, and from the Council Depot to Brenion Street. 

Timings are subject to change due to weather or unforeseen circumstances.

For more information and updates on the Numurkah Levee project, please visit our 

website.

Community Leadership 
Program
Last month, we proudly celebrated the 

graduation of our 2025 Moira Shire 

Council Community Leadership Program 

participants.

This special occasion recognised their 

dedication, growth, and achievements.

The Community Leadership program is 

designed to empower local leaders, enhance 

community connections, and equip 

individuals with the skills and confidence 

needed to make positive impact in our 

region.

Congratulations to all our graduates.

Interested in becoming a community leader? 

Details for the next round of applicants will 

soon be available on our website.
Strathmerton Pulse Check In
Moira Shire Council acknowledges the deep impact of Bega’s recent announcement to 

close its Strathmerton plant—a decision that affects not just employees, but families, 

suppliers, and businesses right across our Shire.

The plant has long been a vital part of our local economy, and we understand that this 

news brings uncertainty and concern for many in our community.

We are inviting the community to take part in a Pulse Check-In survey, now live on the 

Moira Matters website. This feedback will help shape our approach as we work closely 

with Regional Development Victoria and other key stakeholders to support affected 

communities and explore new economic opportunities.


